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Classic Stories 1
No Marketing Blurb

The Complete Stories
Hempel's now-classic collection of short fiction is peopled by complex characters
who have discovered that their safety nets are not dependable and who must now learn
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to balance on the threads of wit, irony, and spirit.

The Collected Stories of Grace Paley
Translated from the Spanish by Gregory Rabassa

The Golden Notebook
Collected here are twenty-six of Gabriel Garcia Marquez's most brilliant and
enchanting short stories, presented in the chronological order of their publication
in Spanish from three volumes: Eyes of a Blue Dog,Big Mama's Funeral, and The
Incredible and Sad Tale of lnnocent Eréndira and Her Heartless Grandmother.
Combining mysticism, history, and humor, the stories in this collection span more
than two decades, illuminating the development of Marquez's prose and exhibiting the
themes of family, poverty, and death that resound throughout his fiction.

Golden Apples of the Sun
Renowned as a master of magical realism, Gabriel Garcia Marquez has long delighted
readers around the world with his exquisitely crafted prose. Brimming with
unforgettable characters and set in exotic locales, his fiction transports readers
to a world that is at once fanciful, haunting, and real. Leaf Storm, Gabriel Garcia
Marquez's first novella, introduces the mythical village of Macondo, a desolate town
beset by torrents of rain, where a man must fulfill a promise made years earlier. No
One Writes to the Colonel is a novella of life in a decaying tropical town in
Colombia with an unforgettable central character. Chronicle of a Death Foretold is a
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dark and profound story of three people joined together in a fatal act of violence.

No One Writes to the Colonel
The classic poems and spine-tingling stories of a Gothic American master collected
in one volume. Of all the American masters, Edgar Allan Poe staked out perhaps the
most unique and vivid reputation, as a master of the macabre. Even today, in the age
of horror movies and high-tech haunted houses, Poe is the first choice of
entertainment for many who want a spine-chilling thrill. Born in Boston in 1809, and
dead at the age of 40, Poe wrote across several fields during his life, noted for
his poetry and short stories as well as his criticism. The best of each of these is
collected here, including the classic poem The Raven, and timeless stories like The
Tell-Tale Heart. In his introduction to this volume, G. R. Thompson argues that Poe
was a great satirist and comedic craftsman, as well as a formidable Gothic writer.
"All of Poe's fiction," Thompson writes, "and the poems as well, can be seen as one
coherent piece—as the work of one of the greatest ironists of world literature."

Collected Stories
This unique edition presents the complete span of Thomas' short stories, from his
urgent hallucinatory visions of the dark forces beneath the surface of Welsh life to
the inimitable comedy of his later autobiographical writings. With PORTRAIT OF THE
ARTIST AS A YOUNG DOG and ADVENTURES IN THE SKIN TRADE, Thomas found a new voice for
his irreverent memories of lust and bravado in south-west Wales and London, leading
to a sequence of classic evocations of childhood magic and the follies of adult
life. The definitive collection of Dylan Thomas' short stories, showing just why he
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is considered one of the 20th century's finest writers. Also featuring a bold new
livery in celebration of the Dylan Thomas centenary.

The Autumn of the Patriarch
Set on the Caribbean coast of South America, this love story brings together Fermina
Daza, her distinguished husband, and a man who has secretly loved her for more than
fifty years.

Great Short Works of Edgar Allan Poe
Ray Bradbury’s novel Fahrenheit 451 is an enduring masterwork of twentieth-century
American literature—a chilling vision of a dystopian future built on the foundations
of ignorance, censorship, and brutal repression. The origins and evolution of
Bradbury’s darkly magnificent tale are explored in A Pleasure to Burn, a collection
of sixteen selected shorter works that prefigure the grand master’s landmark novel.
Classic, thematically interrelated stories alongside many crucial lesser-known
ones—including, at the collection’s heart, the novellas “Long After Midnight” and
“The Fireman”—A Pleasure to Burn is an indispensable companion to the most powerful
work of America’s preeminent storyteller, a wondrous confirmation of the inimitable
Bradbury’s brilliance, magic . . . and fire.

The Greatest Short Stories of Leo Tolstoy
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Collected Stories
The brilliant shorter novels of Tolstoy, including The Death of Ivan Ilych and
Family Happiness, collected and reissued with a beautiful updated design. Of all
Russian writers Leo Tolstoy is probably the best known to the Western world, largely
because of War and Peace, his epic in prose, and Anna Karenina, one of the most
splendid novels in any language. But during his long lifetime Tolstoy also wrote
enough shorter works to fill many volumes. Here reprinted in one volume are his
eight finest short novels, together with "Alyosha the Pot", the little tale that
Prince Mirsky described as "a masterpiece of rare perfection."

The Book of Isaias
This Graphic Novel Series features classic tales retold with attractive color
illustrations. Educatiors using the Dale-Chall vocabulary system adapted each title.
Each 70 page, softcover book retains key phrases and quotations from the original
classics. Introduce literature to reluctant readers and motivate struggling readers.
Students build confidence through reading practice. Motivation makes all the
difference. What's more motivation then the expectation of success?

The Martian Chronicles
Billy Budd, Sailor and Bartleby, the Scrivener are two of the most revered shorter
works of fiction in history. Here, they are collected along with 19 other stories in
a beautifully redesigned collection that represents the best short work of an
American master.As Warner Berthoff writes in his introduction to this volume, "It is
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hard to think of a major novelist or storyteller who is not also a first-rate
entertainer . . . a master, according to choice, of high comedy, of one or another
robust species of expressive humour, or of some special variety of the preposterous,
the grotesque, the absurd. And Melville, certainly, is no exception. A kind of
vigorous supervisory humour is his natural idiom as a writer, and one particular
attraction of his shorter work is the fresh further display it offers of this prime
element in his literary character."

Luxe
Award-winning author and powerhouse talent Roxane Gay burst onto the scene with An
Untamed State and the New York Times bestselling essay collection Bad Feminist
(Harper Perennial). Gay returns with Difficult Women, a collection of stories of
rare force and beauty, of hardscrabble lives, passionate loves, and quirky and vexed
human connection. The women in these stories live lives of privilege and of poverty,
are in marriages both loving and haunted by past crimes or emotional blackmail. A
pair of sisters, grown now, have been inseparable ever since they were abducted
together as children, and must negotiate the elder sister's marriage. A woman
married to a twin pretends not to realize when her husband and his brother
impersonate each other. A stripper putting herself through college fends off the
advances of an overzealous customer. A black engineer moves to Upper Michigan for a
job and faces the malign curiosity of her colleagues and the difficulty of leaving
her past behind. From a girls’ fight club to a wealthy subdivision in Florida where
neighbors conform, compete, and spy on each other, Gay delivers a wry, beautiful,
haunting vision of modern America reminiscent of Merritt Tierce, Jamie Quatro, and
Miranda July.
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Nobel Writers on Writing
A landmark collection that brings together Truman Capote’s life’s work in the form
he called his “great love,” The Complete Stories confirms Capote’s status as a
master of the short story. Ranging from the gothic South to the chic East Coast,
from rural children to aging urban sophisticates, all the unforgettable places and
people of Capote’s oeuvre are here, in stories as elegant as they are heartfelt, as
haunting as they are compassionate. Reading them reminds us of the miraculous gifts
of a beloved American original.

Great Short Works of Leo Tolstoy
While shipwrecked on the island of Pala, Will Farnaby, a disenchanted journalist,
discovers a utopian society that has flourished for the past 120 years. Although he
at first disregards the possibility of an ideal society, as Farnaby spends time with
the people of Pala his ideas about humanity change. HarperPerennial Classics brings
great works of literature to life in digital format, upholding the highest standards
in ebook production and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more titles
in the HarperPerennial Classics collection to build your digital library.

Collected Novellas
Released in paperback in 1999 by the now-defunct Open City and praised everywhere in
the then-ascendant print press industry (including names that still make waves today
like The New Yorker and GQ), David Berman's first (and only) book of poetry was and
is a journey though shared and unreliable memory. Uncannily inspired, Berman's poems
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walk through doors into rooms where where one might hear "I can't remember being
born / and no one else can either / even the doctor who I met years later / at a
cocktail party" (from "Self-Portrait at 28"), or praise "the interval called
hangover / a sadness not co-terminous with hopelessness" (from "Cassette Country")
and "that moment when you take off your sunglasses / after a long drive and realize
it's earlier / and lighter out than you had accounted for" ("The Charm of 5:30"). At
that time, Berman was called a modern-day Wallace Stevens and a next-wave John
Ashberry, with his own logic, awareness of pop culture and sensitivity to the
details of the post-postmodern world in his poems. Alongside his lyrics to a halfdozen infamous Silver Jews records, Actual Air endeared Berman to lovers of poetry,
prose, and music alike. Poet James Tate said it best: "It is a book for everyone."
And poet laureate Billy Collins could only add, "This is the voice I've waited so
long to hear." The second edition of the hardcover version of Actual Air is limited
to 1000 copies. Features of the second edition are: new larger dimensions and
enlarged typeface, new dustjacket artwork variant, deluxe cloth boards, updated fullcolor endpapers, dust-jacket featuring a photo of the artist around the time of
publication, and of course the poems that inspired all this fuss in the first place.

Love in the Time of Cholera (Illustrated Edition)
A collection of thirty-two classic stories of fantasy and science fiction

A Christmas Carol
A brand new series from New York Times bestselling author Ashley Antoinette
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Great Short Works of Herman Melville
The tranquility of Mars is disrupted by humans who want to conquer space, colonize
the planet, and escape a doomed Earth.

Stories that Must Not Die
“I believe that man will not merely endure: he will prevail. He is immortal, not
because he alone among creatures has an inexhaustible voice, but because he has a
soul, a spirit capable of compassion and sacrifice and endurance.” —William
Faulkner, on receiving the Nobel Prize Go Down, Moses is composed of seven
interrelated stories, all of them set in Faulkner’s mythic Yoknapatawpha County.
From a variety of perspectives, Faulkner examines the complex, changing
relationships between blacks and whites, between man and nature, weaving a cohesive
novel rich in implication and insight.

Actual Air
Billy Budd, Sailor and Bartleby, the Scrivener are two of the most revered shorter
works of fiction in history. Here, they are collected along with 19 other stories in
a beautifully redesigned collection that represents the best short work of an
American master.As Warner Berthoff writes in his introduction to this volume, "It is
hard to think of a major novelist or storyteller who is not also a first-rate
entertainer . . . a master, according to choice, of high comedy, of one or another
robust species of expressive humour, or of some special variety of the preposterous,
the grotesque, the absurd. And Melville, certainly, is no exception. A kind of
Page 9/18

Read Free Collected Novellas Perennial Classics
vigorous supervisory humour is his natural idiom as a writer, and one particular
attraction of his shorter work is the fresh further display it offers of this prime
element in his literary character."

Go Down, Moses
Contains Leaf Storm, The Handsomest Drowned Man in the World, A Very Old Man With
Enormous Wings, Blacaman the Good, Vendor of Miracles, The Last Voyage of the Ghost
Ship, Monologue of Isabel Watching It Rain in Macondo, Nabo

The Progress of Love
Anna is a writer, author of one very successful novel, who now keeps four notebooks.
In one, with a black cover, she reviews the African experience of her earlier years.
In a red one she records her political life, her disillusionment with communism. In
a yellow one she writes a novel in which the heroine relives part of her own
experience. And in a blue one she keeps a personal diary. Finally, in love with an
American writer and threatened with insanity, Anna resolves to bring the threads of
all four books together in a golden notebook. Doris Lessing's best-known and most
influential novel, The Golden Notebook retains its extraordinary power and relevance
decades after its initial publication.

Great Short Works of Herman Melville
This landmark gathering of Zora Neale Hurston's short fiction—most of which appeared
only in literary magazines during her lifetime—reveals the evolution of one of the
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most important African American writers. Spanning her career from 1921 to 1955,
these stories attest to Hurston's tremendous range and establish themes that recur
in her longer fiction. With rich language and imagery, the stories in this
collection not only map Hurston's development and concerns as a writer but also
provide an invaluable reflection of the mind and imagination of the author of the
acclaimed novel Their Eyes Were Watching God.

The Complete Stories of Truman Capote
WINNER OF THE NOBEL PRIZE® IN LITERATURE 2013 Alice Munro, who received the National
Book Critics Circle Award for her latest collection of stories, The Love of a Good
Woman, is widely acknowledged as a modern master of the short story. In this earlier
collection, she demonstrates all of those strengths that have won her so many
literary accolades. A divorced woman returns to her childhood home where she
confronts the memory of her parents' confounding yet deep bond. The accidental neardrowning of a child exposes the fragility of the trust between children and parents.
A young man, remembering a terrifying childhood incident, wrestles with the
responsibility he has always felt for his younger brother. In these and other
stories Alice Munro proves once again a sensitive and compassionate chronicler of
our times. Drawing us into the most intimate corners of ordinary lives, she reveals
much about ourselves, our choices, and our experiences of love.

Leaf Storm
In a green town in the middle of America, a bright 18-year-old Hispanic student
named Isaias Ramos sets out on the journey to college. Isaias, who passed a
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prestigious national calculus test as a junior and leads the quiz bowl team, is the
hope of Kingsbury High in Memphis, a school where many students have difficulty
reading. But Kingsbury’s dysfunction, expensive college fees, and forms printed in a
language that’s foreign to his parents are all obstacles in the way of getting him
to a university. Isaias also doubts the value of college and says he might go to
work in his family’s painting business after high school, despite his academic
potential. Is Isaias making a rational choice? Or does he simply hope to avoid pain
by deferring dreams that may not come to fruition? This is what journalist Daniel
Connolly attempts to uncover in The Book of Isaias as he follows Isaias, peers into
a tumultuous final year of high school, and, eventually, shows how adults intervene
in the hopes of changing Isaias’ life. Mexican immigration has brought the
proportion of Hispanics in the nation’s youth population to roughly one in four.
Every day, children of immigrants make decisions about their lives that will shape
our society and economy for generations. This engaging, poignant book captures an
American microcosm and illustrates broader challenges for our collective future.

The Bloody Chamber and Other Stories
Selected works of humour and criticism by a revered American master. Beloved by
millions, Mark Twain is the quintessential American writer. More than anyone else,
his blend of scepticism, caustic wit and sharp prose defines a certain American
mythos. While his novel The Adventures of Huckleberry Finn is still taught to anyone
who attends school and is considered by many to be the Great American Novel, Twain's
shorter stories and criticisms have unequalled style and bite. In a review that's
less than kind to the writing of James Fenimore Cooper, Twain writes: "Every time a
Cooper person is in peril, and absolute silence is worth four dollars a minute, he
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is sure to step on a dry twig. There may be a hundred handier things to step on, but
that wouldn't satisfy Cooper. Cooper requires him to turn out and find a dry twig;
and if he can't do it, go and borrow one." It's difficult to imagine anyone else
writing in quite this style, which is why Twain's legacy only continues to grow.

A Pleasure to Burn
'This is a collection full of energy and stunning, quiet innovation it spills over
with contempt, raucous humour, sadness and generosity. In it, life and language are
synonymous, and there is no higher praise. What a wonderful book' Ali Smith Here are
all Grace Paley's classic stories in one volume. Paley's quirky, boisterous
characters and rich use of language won her readers' hearts and secured her place as
one of America's most accomplished short-story writers. Her stories are united by
her signature interweaving of personal and political truths, her extraordinary
capacity for empathy and her pointed depiction of the small and large events that
make up daily life. Books included in the VMC 40th anniversary series include: Frost
in May by Antonia White; The Collected Stories of Grace Paley; Fire from Heaven by
Mary Renault; The Magic Toyshop by Angela Carter; The Weather in the Streets by
Rosamond Lehmann; Deep Water by Patricia Highsmith; The Return of the Soldier by
Rebecca West; Their Eyes Were Watching God by Zora Neale Hurston; Heartburn by Nora
Ephron; The Dud Avocado by Elaine Dundy; Memento Mori by Muriel Spark; A View of the
Harbour by Elizabeth Taylor; and Faces in the Water by Janet Frame

Leaf Storm
A collection of folktales intended to promote interest in bilingual-biculture
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literature and to preserve the colorful folklore of the Southwest for future
generations.

Difficult Women
“The articles and columns in The Scandal of the Century demonstrate that his
forthright, lightly ironical voice just seemed to be there, right from the start . .
. He’s among those rare great fiction writers whose ancillary work is almost always
worth finding . . . He had a way of connecting the souls in all his writing, fiction
and nonfiction, to the melancholy static of the universe.” --Dwight Garner, The New
York Times From one of the titans of twentieth-century literature, collected here
for the first time: a selection of his journalism from the late 1940s to the
mid-1980s--work that he considered even more important to his legacy than his
universally acclaimed works of fiction. "I don't want to be remembered for One
Hundred Years of Solitude or for the Nobel Prize but rather for my journalism,"
Gabriel García Márquez said in the final years of his life. And while some of his
journalistic writings have been made available over the years, this is the first
volume to gather a representative selection from across the first four decades of
his career--years during which he worked as a full-time, often muckraking, and
controversial journalist, even as he penned the fiction that would bring him the
Nobel Prize in 1982. Here are the first pieces he wrote while working for newspapers
in the coastal Colombian cities of Cartagena and Barranquilla . . . his longer, more
fictionlike reportage from Paris and Rome . . . his monthly columns for Spain's El
País. And while all the work points in style, wit, depth, and passion to his
fiction, these fifty pieces are, more than anything, a revelation of the writer
working at the profession he believed to be "the best in the world."
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Reasons to Live
Breece D'J Pancake cut short a promising career when he took his own life at the age
twenty-six. Published posthumously, this is a collection of stories that depict the
world of Pancake's native rural West Virginia.

The Scandal of the Century
WITH AN INTRODUCTION BY HELEN SIMPSON From familiar fairy tales and legends âe" Red
Riding Hood, Bluebeard, Puss in Boots, Beauty and the Beast, vampires and werewolves
âe" Angela Carter has created an absorbing collection of dark, sensual, fantastic
stories.

Great Short Works of Mark Twain
One of Ray Bradbury’s classic short story collections, available for the first time
in ebook.

Stories of Breece D'J Pancake
The shorter works of one of the world's greatest writers, including The Gambler and
Notes from Underground The short works of Dostoevsky exist in the very large shadow
of his astonishing longer novels, but they too are among literature's most revered
works. The Gambler chronicles Dostoevsky's own addiction, which he eventually
overcame. Many have argued that Notes from Underground contains several keys to
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understanding the themes of the longer novels, such as Crime and Punishment and The
Idiot. Great Short Works of Fyodor Dostoevsky includes: Notes from Underground The
Gambler A Disgraceful Affair The Eternal Husband The Double White Nights A Gentle
Creature The Dream of a Ridiculous Man

Great Short Works of Fyodor Dostoevsky
This collection of fiction, representing some of García Márquez's earlier work,
includes eleven short stories and a novella, Innocent Eréndira, in which a young
girl who dreams of freedom cannot escape the reach of her vicious and avaricious
grandmother.

Innocent Erendira
When in 1901 Alfred Nobel bequeathed to the world the funds to support the Nobel
Prize, one of his few directives for the category of literature was that the artists
selected be of "idealistic tendency." Since its inception, the prize has given a
very public voice to some of the world's greatest writers, and their responses to
the honor-their acceptance speeches-have themselves often been epochal within each
author's body of literature. From the famed call to "arms" by William Faulkner to
the multicultural song of Derek Walcott, from 1903's Bjørnstjerne Bjørnson to 1999's
Günter Grass, this collection traces the ideals of the artists and the selection
committee itself throughout the entirety of the 20th century. "Interestingly,"
writes Draugsvold, "none [of the writers] discuss the more technical aspects of
their craft." Equally striking is the strength of the common thread of idealism
found in these addresses-a firm belief in humankind and the power of art, in its
Page 16/18

Read Free Collected Novellas Perennial Classics
role in "the service of truth and the service of liberty" as Albert Camus said in
1957. "I decline to accept the end of man" wrote the Old Man, William Faulkner. The
speeches presented here were chosen not by subjective but rather by substantive
criteria, with biographical presentations and brief statements of gratitude omitted.
Included are an introduction to each of the 28 writers chosen, an excerpted copy of
the speech or lecture and a bibliography of works in English. The work concludes
with a complete list of prize winners in literature and a bibliography of sources
cited in the writer's introductions.

Collected Stories
The Russian novelist and moral philosopher Leo Tolstoy (1828-1910) ranks as one of
the world s great writers, and his 'War and Peace' has been called the greatest
novel ever written. But during his long lifetime, Tolstoy also wrote enough shorter
works to fill many volumes. The message in all his stories is presented with such
humour that the reader hardly realises that it is strongly didactic. These stories
give a snapshot of Russia and its people in the late nineteenth century.

Island
The classic collection by one of the greatest essayists of our time. Selected by
E.B. White himself, the essays in this volume span a lifetime of writing and a body
of work without peer. "I have chosen the ones that have amused me in the rereading,"
he writes in the Foreword, "alone with a few that seemed to have the odor of
durability clinging to them." These essays are incomparable; this is a volume to
treasure and savor at one's leisure.
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Essays of E. B. White
Written with compassionate realism and wit, the stories in this mesmerizing
collection depict the disparities of town and village life in South America, of the
frightfully poor and outrageously rich, of memories and illusions, and of lost
opportunities and present joys.
Copyright code :

c35201f86afad5fa1bdb1d6ec6b66ca6

Page 18/18

Copyright : librarygames.augamestudio.com

